I would like to submit that this is a gross injustice to the public.  Just another massive increase in the price of services that the Australian Government is letting get out of hand.  How can any business justify a 42% increase and expect people to be able to afford it, large letter from $3.50 to $5.00?

Declines in mail volume should also decrease the costs of distributing mail, sorting mail and general costs. (less stamps to produce, less staff to employ).

This absolutely should be rejected.
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